Correspondence Received After Agenda Printed

Regular City Council Meeting 04-16-24

Garcia, Szlvia = Iltem No. 7

From: James Brownyard <james@thedvba.org>

Sent: Monday, April 15, 2024 8:55 AM

To: Hartman-Salazar, Paige

Cc: Carcamo, Javier; City Clerk; Ramirez, Kimberly

Subject: DVBA Letter regarding Fee Study

Attachments: Cuty of Murrieta Fee Update Final Response April 12 2024.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning, folks,
Attached is DVBAs letter essentially ending our statements questioning the City’s use and amount of fees charged.

Thank you,

V.P. Legislative and Governmental Affairs
Desert Valleys Builders Association
34360 Gateway Drive

Palm Desert, CA 92211

Office: (760) 776-7001

Cellphone: (760) 562-1735

From: Hartman-Salazar, Paige <PHartman-Salazar@MurrietaCA.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 10:12 PM

To: James Brownyard <james@thedvba.org>

Cc: Carcamo, Javier <jcarcamo@MurrietaCA.gov>; City Clerk <CityClerk@MurrietaCA.gov>; Ramirez, Kimberly
<KRamirez@MurrietaCA.gov>

Subject: City of Murrieta Response

Good evening,

Please see the attached letter and response from the City of Murrieta regarding your concerns. A copy is being sent via

postal service.

Thank you,
Paige Hartman
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Thank you for providing a response to the Desert Valleys Builders
DIRECTORS Association’s (DVBA) letter of March 6, 2024, commenting on issues with

Fred Bell/ 2024 PAC Chairman - S
Nobell Energy Sakitions the City of Murrieta’s Development Impact Fee Study.

Brian Benedetti

MBl‘i}ilﬂBBeﬂ;deFti Construction We appreciate that the City took the time to review and evaluate our concerns

ar. enedetti . - « . . .

Mario Gonzales  Presidents Council with the study. Staff and Wildan Financial Services made several corrections
GHA Companies and a few explanations based on our letter.

Joe Hayes — Presidents Council

Yoy Roes The DVBA looks forward to working again with the City of Murrieta.
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